
 

Value Award Winners! 
 

A very well done to all the 
children who have been 
chosen for showing our 

values of respect, resilience 
and aspiration this term. 

 
Today, we also celebrated 
those children who have 

achieved 100% attendance.  
 

Well done!  
 

Menu 
Just a reminder that school dinners are £3.00 per meal. 

  Don’t forget school lunches are free for all of EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2, and for those pupils in Years 3-6 who are eligible  
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Chicken fajita with rice Pork sausages with 

mash potato and gravy 
Bubble salmon with 
crinkle cut wedges 

Sliced beef and 
Yorkshire pudding 

Baked fish fingers and 
chips 

Tomato pasta Sweet potato and lentil 
curry with rice 

Margherita pizza with 
wedges 

Vegetable wellington Roasted vegetable 
lasagne 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 

Jacket potato with a 
choice of tuna, cheese 

or beans 
Tomato or Tuna pasta 

pot 
Tomato or Tuna pasta 

pot 
Margherita pizza Tomato or Tuna pasta 

pot 
Fish fingers and chips 

Chocolate shortbread 
biscuit 

Fruit and jelly Banana cake Chocolate sponge cake Jam and coconut 
sponge cake 

 

Dear Families, 
What a fantastic end to the term: our annual Easter bonnet parade, an Easter 
raffle draw and lots of fun in our classrooms. We have also had the pleasure of 
watching our rockstars perform in their Rocksteady Concert. It was great to see 
how the children’s confidence and musical abilities have developed over the term 
– they definitely enjoyed ‘rocking out’ in front of their friends and parents. Our 
Bedenham Bears have loved watching their chicks hatch and grow over the last 
few weeks; this has supported their learning about life cycles. The children have 
all been careful and handled the chicks with care. In keeping with the animal 
theme, Year 1 had their ‘Crazy Creatures’ workshop where they were visited by a 
dog, snake, millepede, cockroach, lizard and toad. Miss McNamara, Mrs Still and 
Miss Wayman were even brave enough to hold the snake around their neck! I, 
personally, have a special weekend ahead. I am getting married and I will be 
returning to school after the holiday as Mrs Gibbs! I hope you have a lovely Easter 
weekend and enjoy the two-week holiday.  
Warm regards, Miss Carter   
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If you have any safeguarding concerns, please speak to Miss Carter, Mrs Edwards, Ms Freeley or Mrs Richards 
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Attendance 
Bedenham’s whole school 
attendance this week is: 91% 
Bears: 89% 
Turtles 85% 
Tigers: 94% 
Elephants: 85% 
Orangutans: 88% 
Leopards: 96% 
Gorillas: 90% 
Dolphins: 92% 
Whales: 98% 

Well done, Whales! 

Safeguarding Spotlight 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
April: 
15th April – First day of term 
17th April – Marvels and Meltdown 
Coffee Morning (9am) 
22nd April – Year 3 Fishbourne 
Roman Palace Trip 
30th April – PTFA Meeting at HPS 
(9am) 
May: 
6th May – Bank Holiday (school 
closed) 
8th May – Class Photos 

Parents, Teachers and Friends of the Federation Association (PTFA)  
We need you! 

If you would like to take an active role and find out more about PTFA volunteering opportunities, then please 
email adminoffice@bedenham.hants.sch.uk or attend one of our monthly meetings. 

 
 
 


